
16th/17th September 2023   Additions to last week’s newsletter 

 

Charity Boxing Bout 

Shane Gallagher, (Pat & Margie’s son), is doing a Charity Boxing Bout in 

London, on Friday 22nd September, to raise funds for the Loyne Specialist  

School.  Shane’s sister, Rosie, has been a pupil at the Loyne for the past 15 

years.  Shane would really like to show his gratitude to the very hardworking 

staff, by giving something back.  If you would like to support Shane’s cause, 

please visit his sponsorship page at: 

https://justgiving.com/fundraising/shane-gallagher4 

Many thanks, Shane, & all the Gallagher family 
 

 

National Relic Tour 2023 

The Knights of St Columba are promoting a tour of Britain for relics of three 

saints with strong Scottish connections:  St Columba, St Andrew and St 

Margaret. The relics will be visiting St Mary’s Brownedge from Friday 22nd 

September to Sunday 24th September. 

Please see poster at the back of church for more details. 
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